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VETERANS APPRECIATION MONTH 
 

Job candidates with military backgrounds possess the skill sets and personal characteristics that businesses 

want. Many have great leadership ability, initiative, and self-discipline. They often received an excellent 

education, have a real sense of responsibility, and have been well trained. Veterans are prime candidates for 

security clearances. They are highly motivated men and women from a wide variety of cultural, ethnic and 

racial backgrounds. We urge our business and community partners to hire a Vet!  

 

Veterans, please be aware of the following: 

Veterans Job Fair 
Friday, November 2, 2018 

9:30 AM – 2:00 PM 

Holyoke War Memorial Building Appleton Street 

Holyoke, MA 01040 
 

Employers planning to attend include: MGM Springfield, Mass Mutual, Sullivan Paper, Baystate Medical, U.S. 

Postal Service, US Tsubaki Automotive LLC, Van Pool, UPS, CRRC MA, HP Hood, Calloway Golf, and 

Universal Plastics, 

 

Employers, if you want more information about MassHire Holyoke’s business services, please contact either 

Yolanda Ruiz-Klopfer at 413-322-7136, yruiz@masshireholyoke.org, or Yolanda Rodriguez at 413-322-7186, 

yrodriguez@masshireholyoke.org.  
 

Veterans, for more information about the job fair or to learn more about Veteran Services available at 

MassHire Holyoke, please contact Terry Britton, Veterans Employment Representative,  at 413-322-7147 or by 

emailing tbritton@masshireholyoke.org.  

 

 

 

 

Meet Terry Britton, our new Veterans Employment Representative! 

Friday, November 9th 9:00am-11:00am in our lobby.   
 

Coffee and donuts will be provided.  
 

 

 

 

 
MassHire Holyoke 
850 High Street 
Holyoke, MA 01040 
Phone: 413–532-4900 
Fax: 413-532-0293 
www.masshireholyoke.org 

 
Hours of Operation 

 

Mon. 9:00-5:00* 
Tues. 9:00-7:00* 
Wed. 9:00-5:00* 
Thurs. 10:00-5:00* 
 Fri. 9:00-5:00* 

Innovative Opportunities for  
Businesses and Jobseekers 

 
Follow Us on:  
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